Faculty Senate Meeting
November 11, 2014
Announcements by Steve Runge, Executive Vice President and Provost

1. Space Moves Update (see handout)
e Majority of renovations/moves complete.

¢ Harrin Hall renovations are ongoing and are expected for completion by May
2015.

e Proposed move of International Programs is uncertain at this time.
2. Concurrent Enrollment Costs (see handout)

3. SBAC New Funding Requests
e The SBAC will hear all new funding request presentations on Thursday,
November 13, 2014 at 1:40 p.m.
e All presentations are open to the campus.
e Academic Affairs is expected to present first and will request a total of $4,670,000
of new funding. This new funding is anticipated to generate revenue of
approximately $272,000.

4. College of Education Dean Search Update
e The position has been posted and applications are now being received.
¢ The deadline for receipt of applications is January 5, 2015.
e Interviews will begin in February 2015.

5. On-Line Final Exam Scheduling
e Faculty teaching on-line classes are asked to work with students to schedule finals
at times that do not conflict with face to face courses.
e Researching practices of other universities.

6. Announcements

e Bear Facts Day
i. Approximately 500 students attended the November 1, 2014 event.
ii. The next Bear Facts Day will be on Saturday, November 15, 2014.

e Academic Affairs quarterly meetings with Board Members
i. Meeting with Victor Green, previously scheduled for November 5, 2014,

has been delayed.

ii. Meeting with Brad Lacy has been scheduled for November 19, 2014.

e Provost will be traveling November 13™ through the 18™; and November 20™

through Thanksgiving week.



Proposed Space Moves
5/9/2014

1) Renovate Library 109 (Immediate) COMPLETED
2) Move Study Abroad from Irby 119 to Library 109 (upon completion of item 1) COMPLETED
3) Renovate Irby 119 (Summer 2014) COMPLETED

4)  Move part of Communications, Sciences and Disorders from 2" Floor-Burdick to Tri-plex or CSD
Building (Summer 2014) COMPLETED

5) Move VA and Athletic Academic Advising into Bernard Basement (temporarily -Summer 2014)
COMPLETED

6) Move Geography out of Irby, into Burdick;
Identify space in Burdick for IT (Mid-summer 2014) COMPLETED

7) Move Philosophy and Religion from Harrin to Irby (Late Summer 2014) COMPLETED
8) Relocate CFAC Dean’s office (Temporary) COMPLETED

9) Renovate Harrin (Fall 2014) ONGOING
10) Move VA and Athletic Academic Advising into Harrin (Winter Break 2014) ONGOING — May 2015
11) Move Registrar’s Office into Harrin (Winter Break 2014) ONGOING-May 2015

12) Move International Programs into former Registrar’s space in McCastlain (Spring 2015)
UNCERTAIN

13) Convert Adcock House into International House (Spring 2015) UNCERTAIN



